
From: Cho, Raymond
Sent: 6/24/2013 1:07:40 PM

RedactedTo: Redacted
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporatc/cn=Rccipicnts/cn=MEAcCc:

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: Data Request ^edacte Sub - reports from authorities

Thanks |Redacted|l also got a call from Meredith regarding this incident. If you happen to get 
any updates from the authorities investigating please let me know.

Best Regards,

Raymond Cho

415.703.2236

ray mond. cho@ cpuc. ca. gov

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 11:09 AM
To: Cho, Raymond____________________________________
Cc: Allen, Meredith: Redacted____________________________ _
Subject: RE: Data Request [Redact [Sub - reports from authorities

Ray

PG&E did not receive any reports from the Sheriffs office or FBI regarding the vandalism at 
iRedacte I Substation.

Thanks

SB GT&S 0320971



Redacted

Electric Distribution Compliance

Redacted

From: Cho, Raymond
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 3:34:38 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
To: Electric Incident Data Requests
Subject: Data Request [Redact |Sub - reports from authorities

All,

If received by PG&E, please send any reports from the sheriffs office and FBI regarding the 
vandalism of the|Redacted (Substation.

Thanks,

Raymond Cho

Utilities Engineer

California Public Utilities Commission

Electric Safety and Reliability

415.703.2236

ravmond.cho@,cpuc.ca.gov
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PG&EJ^ committed to protecting,our customers' privacy. , ... ,To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge~:com/about/eompany/pnvacy/customer/
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http://www.pge~:com/about/eompany/pnvacy/customer/

